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Comments: I've spent time in the area where this trail is being proposed.  It's a remote area that probably sees

more migrant traffic than outdoor enthusiast traffic based on my limited observation. The proposed trail would

offer outdoor opportunities for hikers and equaestrians in addition to mountain bikers and offroad motorcycle

riders.  The area is remote enough that one could easily distance themselves from the trail if noise was a concern

and still have vast desert in the area to find quiet space.  We are fortunate to live in Southern Arizona where

these is so much outdoor recreation space where people of a given sport can recreate and still find solitude.  I

don't see this trail as encroaching on that.  Addionally, those that use this trail will likely bring commerce with

them in the form of fuel and food purchases to the local communities in route to the trailhead.  Folks will come

from Sierra Vista and Tucson to enjoy the trail and trickle dollars along their route.  It's a win-win situation.  The

only argument I can see against it is a general disdain for combustion engine machines.  Well, motorcycles

present a lower carbon footprint than Jeeps.


